
 

 

 

 

 

 

The London Taxi Association would like delegate status to speak on item 4.2 Taxi Bylaw 1 year 

review at Tuesday's meeting. 

The representative will be Ben Howell,  

 

Please let me know if we have or don't have delegation status. 

 

Yours Truly 

Jason Kukurudziak  

President  

London Taxi Association 

 

 

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the Rogers Network 

 


